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Summary 
Timothy Wiberg, architect and agent for David Iverson, property owner, is seeking 
approval for site development and building plans to replace and extend the existing 
patio canopy for the existing restaurant located at W157 N11618 Fond du Lac 
Avenue. 

 
Property Location:  W157 N11618 Fond du Lac Avenue  

 
Property Owners/ 
Agent:   Timothy Wiberg  David Iverson 

Wiberg Architecture  Ivee’s At Main 
    1865 Kelly Lane  W157 N11618 FDL Ave 
    Brookfield, WI  Germantown, WI 53022  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Current Zoning: B-3: General Business 
         

 
Adjacent Land Uses Zoning 
 
North 

 
Residential  B-3 

 
South 

 
Commercial B-3 

 
East 

 
Commercial B-3 

 
West 

 
Commercial  B-3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Location Map 
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Proposal 
Timothy Wiberg, architect and agent for David Iverson, property owner, is seeking 
approval for site development and building plans to replace and extend the existing 
patio canopy for the existing restaurant located at W157 N11618 Fond du Lac Avenue. 
 
As described and shown in the attached the following improvements are proposed: 

 Remove existing fabric awning and support structure over ½ of the existing 15’ x 
37.5’ concrete patio (225 sqft of the total 562.5 sqft); 

 Install permanent canopy over entire 562.5 sqft patio comprised of tube steel and 
wood framing with a fiberglass shingle or metal standing seam roof 

 
No other building or site improvements are proposed. 
 
Staff Comments  
Planning & Zoning 
The proposed parking lot expansion and building renovations meet the B-3 Zoning 
District regulations including required setbacks, impervious area, and other restrictions.  
 
Public Works/Engineering 
No comment. 
 
Fire/Police Department 
No comment. 
 
Water/Wastewater Utilities 
No comment. 
 
Highway Department 
No comment.  
 
Building Inspection Services 
The Building Inspector has indicated that the submission of state-approved building 
plans for the new canopy roof will NOT be required prior to issuing a building permit. 
Plan review will be conducted in-house as part of the permitting process. 

 
 

Village Planner Recommendation 
 
APPROVE the site development and building plans for the proposed patio canopy for Ivee's 
restaurant located at W157 N11618 Fond du Lace Avenue subject to the following conditions: 
 

1. Approval is for the site development and building plan set dated March 3, 2021 (unless 
otherwise revised by a subsequent plan set approved by the Village Planner pursuant 
to revisions required herein).  

 





From: tim wiberg <timwiberg@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 2:28 PM 
To: Lori Johnson <ljohnson@village.germantown.wi.us> 
Subject: Re: Ivee's Site Plan Review 
 
 
The owner would like to remove the existing fabric awning that covers half the outdoor 
patio and replace it with a permanent fixed canopy that covers the whole patio.  This will 
allow outdoor dining without worrying about rain or excessive heat. 
 
 
Timothy P. Wiberg AIA 
Wiberg Architecture 
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